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Announcements & 
Reminders  
 

Cardboard Appeal! 

We would be really grateful if you 

could collect and bring in any 

LARGE pieces of cardboard over 

the next  6 weeks. 

 

In Spring 1, we would love to turn 

our merry group of Year 3s into 

battle-ready Roman Legionaries! 

To do this, we will be creating our 

own     Roman armour. 

 

So, please don’t get rid of those 

Christmas boxes- just bring them 

to us! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading diaries must be signed at 
home before we can change books! 

This week’s spellings: 

Your child has been provided with spelling home-
work linked to the words we have been learning in 
class. These spellings will be tested collaboratively 
each Friday.  

Times Tables: 

Log on to TT Rockstars and challenge your parents. 
Show them the ‘Sound Check’ and how quick you 
need to be! 

In English next week we will be doing our 
‘big writing’- showing off our storytelling 
skills, handwriting and our beautiful lan-
guage choices. 

In maths we will be continuing with more 
of the same—multiplication and division! 

Homework Project 

Your children will have a Roman Homework booklet 

in their bags! 

The children are to choose which Roman activity they 

wish to complete—there’s no limit! 

 Due in w/c 16th December 

 

English & Maths 


